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Mid-=Tei 'Fm 2020
PARENT-TEACHER MEETING

0 T Berg\KasB@:nph " Highlights of the recent PIM from three branches.
M;u”¥QﬂE“E | — ! This meeting 1is aimed to allow parents and teachers
L é é 3Hg £ - to discuss about the students’ progress during their

2 i - Mid Year Examination assessment as well as other
x{%’//.‘ ‘ concerns.
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SEPTEMGBER READING ASSESSMENT
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Reading Assessment conducted by Madam Nur (BDSJ KG Head teacher)
and Ms. Vlaire (BDSJ Head of KG English Department, Jerudong)
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The Village Head and police officers of Kg Jerudong visited Bakti Dewa. School, Jerudong on
the 5" of September. The visit aimed to discuss problems, security of the school area as

‘\\xwell as strengthening the relationship between teachers and the police




Highlights of the New Hijrah Celebration at Bakti Dewa School, Berakas branch.




BDST FUN AGTIVITIES

Date : 106h Sept 2020
Time : 930 am

BAKTI DEWA SCHOOL TUTONG A
K2 & K3 °*
DATE: 10TH SEPTEMBER 2020 v

SANDWICH MAKING

with -
Teacher Siti

Date : Sth September 2020 Day : Saturday




'8DSJ SCIENCE-TASTIC: 3 STATES OF MATTER

Let’ s learn Science the fun way! BDSJ KG 3 Blue morning session and Kg
3 afternoon session explored the 3 states of matter through conducting
halloon inflating (baking soda + vinegar) and bﬂl}’)OH rocket experiment.




YEAR 6°S PREPARATION FOR PSR EKAMINATION

Year 6 students from Bakti Dewa School, Jerudong during their Mock Examination. These

examinations and other tests were given to them by their teachers to train and equip

them for the upcoming PSR Examinations this October.

In preparation for their upcoming PSR, the year 6 students of Bakti Dewa School Jerudong
are attending their extra classes during the September school holiday. Their hard-

working teachers have been training them to remain focused and to study smartly to be
able to achieve great marks for the said exam. From all of us here in Bakti Dewa, we

wish our Year 6 students all the best for the exam ahead!
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